
 
 

 

28/03/2024 
 
Headteacher’s End of Spring Term Letter 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
Thank you for the all the support you have given us this term.  
 
Easter Message 
Please watch my Easter message with Ms Alexander, Mr Adam, and Mr Galvina here. 
 
News and announcements  
Spring B Newsletters 

• I am delighted to share our Spring B ‘Inform’ newsletter, which captures highlights, 
celebrations and photos for this half-term.  

• Our Spring B Year Group Updates have been sent directly by your daughter’s Head of Year 
this week, so do look out for those, and our Sixth Form and Chaplaincy newsletters will be 
shared at the start of next term. 

• All our newsletters for this academic year are available on our website.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Continued on page 2 
 

https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/school-life/news/easter-message-2024/
https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/assets/2023-24/Inform-Newsletters/March-24/Inform-Mar-Apr-2024-online.pdf
https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/school-life/parent-communication/newsletters-2/


 
 

 

 
Important Notices: Under 18s health and wellbeing event 

 



 
 

 

 
Images from the week  
 

 
French Exchange: We warmly welcomed students from our partner Ursuline school in Bayonne, 
France this week. Find out more here. 

 

We closed the term with Passion Services for all year group on the theme of “The Eyes Of Mercy” 
in which we focused on the immeasurable love and forgiveness that Christ has for us. 

Next term 
I look forward to welcoming students and staff back to school for Summer A on Monday 15th April.   
 
I wish you and your families a healthy, happy, and blessed Easter. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Eoin Kelly  
Headteacher 

https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/school-life/news/french-exchange/
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